
 

 

Malawi Ministry 
 
 
 

Preaching the Gospel, Establishing Local New Testament Churches and Training Pastors 
and Missionaries in Malawi and Mozambique 

 

The photos on the following pages are the new church building for some of the churches 
and the renovations made to some of the others. We praise the Lord for the individual 
who donated the funds for these projects. 
 
I am also receiving word that many of the lay pastors and church members in the more 
remote areas are suffering from hunger and malnutrition because of the severe drought 
in Malawi and Mozambique as you can see in the picture of the corn field that should be 
6 to 7 feet tall. 
 
The shortage in the monthly support is hindering the pastor/missionaries from traveling 
to some of the churches to hold revivals, evangelism meetings, and train the lay pastors. 
However, they are sacrificing that they might go and minister to those who ask them to 
come. I am very pleased to receive reports telling that even though the churches are 
struggling they are willing to sacrifice in order to help other churches and brethren that 
are in need. 
 
The pioneer missionary Robert Moffat said, "Many a morning have I stood on the porch 
of my house, and looking northward, have seen the smoke arise from villages that have 
never heard of Jesus Christ. I have seen, at different times, the smoke of a thousand 
villages—villages whose people are without Christ, without God, and without hope in the 
world ... The smoke of a thousand villages ... The smoke of a thousand villages." The 
same is true today! These men are never without places to go and preach the Gospel. 
They are willing and ready; all they lack are the financial means to go. 
 
On behalf of the Malawi ministries - Thank you for your prayers and financial support. 
 
Current Needs: 
 

$500.00Additional monthly support for the 15 Pastor / Missionaries. 

$360 to purchase 3 Push bikes for Brothers Amadu, Thom, and Mwishi . 

Engine repairs on Dr. Sindi’s car  - $360.00 

$300.00 to help Bro. Maulidi and his family move to Zomba where two new churches 
have been started 

$2500.00 to rebuild the Mdeka church demolished by heavy rains. 

$3950.00 to build a protection wall around the Blantyre Church and Seminary compound 
to keep the vandals from breaking out windows and to keep the thieves out. 
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